
From: Leslie Green 
Sent: 17/01/2022 1:03:21 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Re: DA2021/2362 

I am Leslie Green. 116 Iluka Road Palm Beach. I object strongly to the D.A. above on the 
grounds that it is an OVERDEVELOPMENT and is out of character with the local area and sets 
dangerous development precedents. Leslie Green 
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